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From: Caroline Butler <Caroline.Butler@gov.texas.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 12:54 PM
Cc: Heather Barefield <Heather.Barefield@gov.texas.gov>; Darryl Sanders <Darryl.Sanders@gov.texas.gov>; Jason Haun <jason.haun@gov.texas.gov>
Subject: FY22 Supplemental Award
 

Good afternoon, Grant Officials,
 
The OOG is in the process of reviewing and approving your agency’s FY22 OPSG supplemental award. The HS/FEMA approved fragmentary order has been uploaded to eGrants for your
review. This grant’s performance period will be extended until January 31, 2025, with the three-month liquidation period. In order to mitigate risks of delivery delays or deobligation of
funds, please identify your vendor(s) and issue the purchase order(s) for your approved equipment as soon as possible. As a reminder, all purchase orders must be completed by
January 31, 2025, and all equipment should be received, tagged, and in use by the liquidation date. If there are any concerns regarding this timeframe, please let us know as soon as
possible.
 
Best,
Caroline Butler
Grant Specialist – Border Security
Office of Governor Greg Abbott
 
Direct: 512-463-8567 | Help Desk: 512-463-1919
Caroline.butler@gov.texas.gov
eGrants@gov.texas.gov
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